White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting


April 11, 2011

The White Oak Township regular board meeting was called to order by Supervisor Dorwin Marshall at 7:31 p.m. on April 11, 2011.  Roll call as follows:  Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Clerk Leela Vernon, Trustee Todd Baker, Trustee Diane Graf, and Zoning Administrator Ken Chamberlain.  The invocation was given by Trustee Graf.  

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the minutes of the March 14, 2011  Budget Hearing.  Motion Carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the minutes of the March 14, 2011  Regular Board Meeting.  Motion Carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to approve the treasurer’s report as printed and placed on file.  Motion carried.  The treasurer reported that CD #84744 General Fund renews on May 15, 2011.  She also informed the board that JR Sand and Gravel was delinquent on taxes again.  Mr. Chamberlain will send them a letter.  

Holly Speck from the DCAA spoke to us about using the fields again this year and stated that she would get us a schedule.

Ken Chamberlain gave the Zoning report.  

Mr. Marshall stated that he would like to have the deck on the front of the office redone with a composite material.  He will have someone give us a quote.

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to pay the bills as presented.  Motion carried.                                     

Meeting adjourned at 8:04 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Leela A. Vernon, Clerk

